Pennbrooke Financial Services
Proposed Location
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[Pacific Coast Highway
This site is currently a vacant building on a corner lot.
The site was the location of a proposed CRA
redevelopment for a shopping center. Pennbrooke will
working with the City of Long Beach

and property owner to phase their project
into a new privately fundedA shopping center.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

Please contact Pennbrooke’s Community
Representative David Carlat at 323-463-0377







